
Holy Trinity Anglican Church Response to the current concerns for COVID-19.    

Holy Trinity Anglican Church will hold service tomorrow 
March 15, 2020 at our normal Hme! 

As a church family the health and well-being of our members and community is certainly a 
priority.  As Senior Warden I speak for your vestry in sta=ng that we understand the concern and 
uncertainty you may be experiencing surrounding the coronavirus (COVID-19), and we're 
commiJed to being responsive to your needs as the situa=on develops. 

We are also commiJed and believe it important to be “open for business”.  We want to be 
available to our members and others who are in need, sorrow or any adversity, to be diligent in 
prayer, praying for one another, for our church, community, na=on, and world.  It is important 
that we hold to our faith in God and our Lord Jesus Christ in the knowledge and comfort that we 
are His.  He holds us in His hands. 

We will hold service tomorrow March 15 at our normal =me. We understand that some may 
feel it prudent to stay home which is perfectly acceptable.  If you are not well we ask that you 
do stay home and take care of yourself.  If you need pastoral care please let me, Father Rob or 
any vestry member know and we will see that you are cared for.  Father Rob has said he will 
make himself available as there is pastoral need.  

For those aJending the service please help take appropriate precau=ons as follows: 

• Make sure to wash your hands well and frequently. 
• Use hand sani=zer 
• Wave or elbow bump as we greet each other entering 
• Pass the peace with a wave from your seat instead of hugging and wandering.   
• Keep a safer distance as we are gathered 
• Please use a =ssue or sleeve if you have a need to sneeze or cough 
• We will use the individual cups again this week for Holy Communion and will follow the 

distribu=on immediately with a separate tray to place the used cups in.  
• Father Rob will use a good hand sani=zer before the consecra=on of the sacrament. 
• Keep a liJle extra distance between each other during our coffee hour. 

Please reach out to me or any vestry member if you would like to give addi=onal input to the 
steps we are taking to protect our members or for any other issues of concern or benefit to our 
church family.  

May the peace of our Lord be with us all evermore. 

Walt Sicard  
Sr. Warden


